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MSC revises rotation of Asia —
North Europe service

May 22, 2024

MSC Daria / Sourée: VesselFinder

MSC has decided to revise the rotation of its Swan service, connecting Asia
with North Europe and Scan Baltic regions.

The rotation will now include the Port of Hamburg, providing a
complementary route to Germany, and will continue to include Felixstowe,
Antwerp and the Polish ports of Gdansk and Gdynia as before.

The first vessel on this revised rotation will be the boxship MSC Daria, voyage
number 423, due to arrive in Ningbo on 3 June.

The new rotation of MSC's Swan service will be Ningbo (China) - Shanghai
(China) - Yantian (China) - Tanjung Pelepas (Malaysia) - Felixstowe (UK) -
Antwerp (Belgium) - Hamburg (Germany) - Gdansk (Poland) - Gdynia
(Poland) - Klaipeda (Lithuania) - Bremerhaven (Germany) — Antwerp -
Singapore - Ningbo.
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